

# CalSAWS | Imaging Committee

Date: March 25, 2020	Location: In-Person – CalSAWS North/South
Time: 10:00 am – 3:00 pm	Meeting Called By: Rhiannon Chin

Attendees:

NAME	NAME	NAME
<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R1</b> Ruben Bates	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R4</b> Chris Gomez	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>Proj.</b> Danielle Benoit
<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R1</b> Terri Rose	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R4</b> Martha Esparza	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>Proj.</b> John Dray
<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R1</b> Christine Alvarez	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R4</b> Louis Cuellar	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>Proj.</b> Cory Wozniak
<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R1</b> Brent Wong	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R4</b> Cheryl Armstrong	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>Proj.</b> Chris Vasquez
<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R1</b> Todd Estabrooks	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R4</b> Aaron Gomes	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>Proj.</b> Ben Cox
<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R2</b> Beth Andrews	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R5</b> Bernabe Ochoa	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>Proj.</b> Toby Barnes
<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R2</b> Savina DiDio	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R5</b> Tony Baker	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>Proj.</b> Rhiannon Chin
<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R2</b> Tou Yang	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R5</b> Christine Becerra	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>Proj.</b> Erick Arreola
<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R2</b> Hortencia Hernandez	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R5</b> Felix Sanchez	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>Proj.</b> Tejinder Singh
<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R2</b>	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R5</b> Eric England	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>Proj.</b> Sam Svay
<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R3</b> Heather Brantley	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R6</b> Gayane Machkalyan	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>Proj.</b> Arvin Liang
<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R3</b> Bryan Fleury	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R6</b> Juan Herrera	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>Proj.</b> Matt Flohaug
<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R3</b> Dayna Boggs	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R6</b> Lilia Sarno	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>Proj.</b> Laura Cvetkovic
<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R3</b> Julie Evinger	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R6</b> Mario Palacios	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>Proj.</b> Gerald Mills
<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R3</b> Michelle Smith	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>R6</b> Wanda McLaurin	<input type="checkbox"/> <b>RM</b> Matthew VanderEyck

**Meeting Notes: Region 4 is responsible. Due 4/8/2020.**

Topic	Lead
<b>Welcome &amp; Introductions</b>	Rhiannon
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Introductions</li> </ul>	
<b>Draft Design Review</b>	Cory
<b>CRFI 20-003 Discussion</b>	Rhiannon
<b>Document Migration Update</b>	Rhiannon
<b>Wrap-up Items</b>	Rhiannon
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Open Discussion</li> <li>• Next Meeting – <b>April 23, 2020</b> (On-site Meeting) 10:00pm-3:00pm</li> </ul>	